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For my school-age kids, participating in lock-down drills is as normal a part of the 

school year as buying school supplies or posing for school photos. It shouldn't be. 

We have done our children such a disservice by not protecting them more from gun 

violence and this bill would help -- just a little. Please prohibit anyone under 21 from 

possessing firearms without a specific exemption.  


